
First United Methodist Church of Leechburg 

 

Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ our Risen Lord! 

 

Hi Friends! 

 

I pray that you are all staying in and staying healthy. If you need something or 

have prayer concerns, please call Terry or me.  

 

Elizabeth and Michael have received authorization to move and will be leaving LA 

on Friday.  They expect to be in Washington DC on April 1st. I appreciate your 

prayers for their safe journey.  

 

Since our Sunday worship has been cancelled, please enjoy this message from 

our guest preacher, the Rev. Dr. Andrew P. Spore. This is your opportunity to 

experience the preaching and teaching that inspired my path to ministry.   

 

Grace and Peace,  

Pastor Beverly 

 

 

Click this link to watch Rev. Dr. Andrew P. Spore’s Sermon. 

https://youtu.be/Om4ixxpxbZw 

 

 

https://youtu.be/Om4ixxpxbZw

